
 
 

 
OFFICIAL NOTICE 

Kendall County, Illinois 
Yorkville, Illinois 

 
In accordance with 5 ILCS 120/7.3, any total compensation package that exceeds $150,000 per 
year shall be posted at least 6 days prior to approval of said compensation package. 

 
The proposed total compensation packages for the employees identified in the attached Exhibit 1 

will exceed $150,000.00 per year. 
 

The attached proposed total compensation packages, if approved by the Kendall County Board, 
would become effective on February 4, 2025. 

 
 

Posted: January 29, 2025 
 
 

By: Leslie Johnson, Human Resources Director 
Kendall County, Illinois 



EXHIBIT 1
Employees with Proposed Total Compensation Exceeding $150,000

Last Name First Name Job Title Location 
Description

 Budgeted 
Annual Salary 

 Stipend  Clothing 
Allowance 

HSA 
Contribution

Employer
 Portion Health

Employer 
Portion 
Dental

Vaction 
Days

Vacation 
Hours

Personal/Sick 
Days

Total 
Compensation

BAIRD DWIGHT SHERIFF SHERIFF $168,818.00 $948.36 120.00 12.00 $169,766.36
PETERS MICHAEL CHIEF DEPUTY SHERIFF $147,538.00 $12,480.00 $1,500.00 $11,258.14 $948.36 200.00 12.00 $173,724.50
RICHARDSON BOBBY UNDERSHERIFF SHERIFF $141,163.00 $12,480.00 160.00 12.00 $153,643.00
LANGSTON JASON COMMANDER-PATROL SHERIFF $136,689.00 $12,480.00 $3,000.00 $20,483.20 $948.36 200.00 12.00 $173,600.56
WALTMIRE CALEB DEPUTY COMMANDER-PATROL SHERIFF $129,156.00 $12,480.00 $3,000.00 $22,777.25 $948.36 160.00 12.00 $168,361.61
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